
Valley Plaza Park 
Saturday, December 10th 

2:00-6:00pm 

In partnership with
Valley Plaza Park, 

The Office of City Councilman Paul Krekorian, 
& 

Special Thanks To
North Hollywood High and Polytech High School’s 

Upward Bound Program

North Hollywood West Neighborhood Council 
North Hollywood North East Neighborhood Council 

invite you to

Holiday in the Oaks
FREE EVENT! 

JOIN US FOR FREE  
FACE PAINTING, FOOD, MUSIC, ENTERTAINMENT, 

AND MORE!

Event located at 1440 Archwood Street in North Hollywood 
near Laurel Grove on NORTH SIDE of Valley Plaza Park. 
Event Location Parking and Street Parking is Available! 

nohowest.org

http://nhnenc.org
http://nhnenc.org



